May 13, 2019

Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate
Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted
Common Sense Initiative
77 South High Street, 30th Floor
Columbus OH 43215-6117

RE: CSI Review – SHP Rules Clean-up-Rescinded Rules 2019 (4747-1-01, 4747-1-04, 4747-1-05, 4747-1-06, 4747-1-07, 4747-1-18, 4747-1-20, 4747-1-21, 4753-1-01, 4753-1-02, 4753-1-0, 4753-1-05)

Dear Mr. Wittkorn:

This correspondence will acknowledge receipt of your memorandum dated May 7, 2019, reviewing the Business Impact Analysis (BIA) we submitted on April 5, 2019 for the proposed rescinded rules package referenced above. On behalf of the Board, I have completed our review of your final recommendation, in which no additional changes to the rule package were proposed.

We will proceed to file the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR) as proposed rescinded rules.

We appreciate the opportunity to work with you on this rule package. We look forward to working with your office again in the future.

If there are any questions, please feel free to let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Gregg B. Thornton, Esq.

Executive Director